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PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

23 July 2024 

Excellency, 

I have the honor to transmit herewith a letter dated 17 July 2024 from H.E. Mr. Omar 

Zniber, President of the Human Rights Council, along with the summary document of the fifty- 

sixth session of the Human Rights Council, which took place from 18 June to 12 July 2024. 

In line with past practice, the summary is shared to inform delegations in New York about 

the most recent developments in the Human Rights Council in Geneva in a timely and succinct 

manner. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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Dennis Francis 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Naitons 

New York


